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Apply by November 15, 2024

Did you have a NICU baby or 
babies? Are you passionate about

making the NICU journey better for all California families? 

CPQCC has led statewide improvements in NICU care quality and racial and 
health equity since 1997. We believe all babies and families deserve equitable, 
high-quality care, and we know that family-centered care helps babies thrive. 

The Council brings together diverse families with valuable lived experience to 
guide CPQCC in prioritizing, developing and putting into action tools for 

healthcare teams to expand family-centered care. Following statewide NICU 
data, the 2025 Council will focus on addressing social determinants of health, 

the needs of families who prefer a non-English language, making the NICU 
discharge process better for all babies and families, and more. 

Join CPQCC’s 2025 California NICU Family Advisory Council




